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          15th May 2024 

 

Dear Parent 

 

We have received a very generous donation which will allow Year 5 the opportunity to attend 

a tour of the Globe Theatre along with a practical drama workshop and a story telling play.  

This will take place on Tuesday 11th June 2024.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and walk to the Globe, returning to school before 3.25pm.  

We will require1parent helper, please speak to me if you are able to help.   

 

Children will need a packed lunch.  Please remember no nuts, sweets, chocolate or 

fizzy/flavoured drinks. If your child requires a school packed lunch, please indicate on the 

reply slip below and return to school no later than 9.30am Monday 20th May 2024. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kris Hsieh 

Year 5 Teacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Globe Theatre Trip 

 

Dear Kris 

 

My child ________________________________ has permission attend the above trip on 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 

 

My child requires a school packed lunch.              [ ] 

 

Signed_________________________________                    Date__________________ 

 

Relationship to child________________________ 
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